
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Weekly Update for Class 4 

 
 

 

Week beginning 2nd September 2024 
 

Welcome back! 
 

How lovely to see the children back in school, rested, calm and ready to learn.  
 
We’ve had a great week in Class 4. On Tuesday, we welcomed Eli who joined our year 6 children and is quickly settling in, 
making new friends, and learning our routines. 
 
In Class, we started the week by sharing our memories from our summer holiday. We talked about our Behaviour and Anti-
Bullying policies and the children designed anti-bullying posters.  
 
We started reading Who Let the Gods Out and completed the comprehension activities for the first chapter. Thank you for 
providing your child with a copy of the text, the rest of the copies will be delivered next week by Leeds City Library. 
 
We’ve completed the first Maths lesson on Roman Numerals which is the topic of the weekly homework.  
 
We’ve also started learning about Ancient Greece and analysed the question “Who were the Ancient Greeks?”. Class 4 
children love learning about the Greeks and it’s such a pleasure to see how much work they’re already completing in their own 
time. 
 

Reading in Class 4 
Class 4 children have all got a book to read. They’re allowed to read books from home as long as they continue to record what 
they read in their reading records. It is essential that the children read every day, in school and at home. They also should read 
to an adult at home at least 3 times per week. 
 

Weekly Homework 

Today, Class 4 children have received their weekly homework. In Maths, they’ll consolidate their knowledge of Roman 

Numerals. In English, they’ve received the first set of spellings about “Silent Letters”. They’ve also received 9 statutory 

spellings to practise during Autumn 1. Every Friday, they’ll be tested on the spellings learned during the week. 

 

Celebration Assembly 

Congratulations to Joseph for his Wonderful Work and to Eli for settiling well in his new school. 

 

Class 4 next Weekly Update will be in two weeks. 
 

 

Tuesday 10th September  Informal open evening for classes (3.20pm start – Come and say hello to the 
teachers and your child can give you a tour of their class)  

Wednesday 2nd October  Individual Pupil Photographs 

Friday 11th October  Friday 11th October Class 4 Trip to Leeds City Museum  

Thursday 24th October Final day for pupils 

Friday 25th October  Training Day 

Monday 4th November  Children return today after the half term break 

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs. Wright 


